
PREES PARISH COUNCIL 
invites you to a 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
concerning the future of the 

YOUTH SHELTER 
situated in the grounds of Prees Cricket & Recreation 

Club, Brades Road, Prees. 

The Meeting will be held 
in Prees Village Hall 

on Tuesday July 27 2021 
at 7pm. 

Format: a presentation by the PC followed by 
open discussion. 

Anyone with an interest 
is warmly encouraged to attend. 

ALL WELCOME. 
 

Any queries please contact the clerk 
 ksieloffparishclerk@outlook.com  01948 841124 
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